Dear Partner,

Congratulations on being recognised with a Traveller Review Award 2023!

On behalf of the entire Booking.com team, I want to tell you how much we appreciate your hard work and commitment. This award shows just how much your guests value the special memories you help them make. It's also our way of saying thank you on their behalf and sharing that joy with millions of other travellers.

Now, it's time to celebrate your incredible achievement. Your hard work has paid off and you should be so proud. Why not share the great things your guests have said about you and tell the world about your award?

If you're wondering how to get started, we can help. We have supplied you with an award kit that has everything you need to share your good news - whether on social media or on the Booking.com platform. Once your post is ready, just add the hashtag #TravellerReviewAwards2023.

I'm excited by what the future holds for our industry. People are embracing travel again, and remembering the many ways in which travel can enrich their lives. I look forward to strengthening our partnership throughout 2023, and helping more travellers experience all you have to offer.

Yours in partnership,

Chenn Fogel

Glenn Fogel

President & Chief Executive Officer



Traveller Review Awards 2023